
 

20 December 2022 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Reliance Worldwide Corporation (Aust.) Pty. Ltd has finalised the review for the 
scheduled price increase effective from 1 March 2023. This increase will impact a 
limited range of product categories which can be viewed below. 
 

Product Group Percentage Increase* 
Backflow Up to 4% 
Backflow Spares Up to 10% 
Ball Valves Up to 8% 
Pipe and Fittings Up to 10% 
Brassware Up to 20% 
Fire Products Up to 20% 
Industrial Fittings Up to 20% 
Meters and Mains Up to 18% 
Water Conservation  Up to 3% 
PE Pipe Up to 15% 

* The values represent the maximum increase for some  
SKUs within that product group. 

 
Revised price lists with the full range of affected products will be available on the 
RWC website from 1 February 2023.  
 
We have done our utmost to minimise this impact and are committed to providing 
superior products and service to you. If you have any questions or concerns 
regarding this price increase, please do not hesitate to contact your Sales or  
Account Manager. 
 
On behalf of RWC I’d like to wish you and your family all the best for the upcoming 
holidays, and we look forward to continuing our partnership with you in 2023. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 

 
Nicole Sumich 
EVP & President, Asia Pacific 


